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Certificate of registration 
Return to Work Act 2014 

 
 
Employer number 18555307 
Employer name Zip Heaters (Aust) Pty Ltd 
Trading name Zip Heaters ( Aust) Pty Ltd 
 
Date of issue:   22 June 2023 
 
Statement of coverage valid until 30 June 2024 
 
This employer is registered as an employer under the Return to Work Act 2014 (the Act). 
 
Zip Heaters (Aust) Pty Ltd is registered from 31/05/2001. 
 
The information provided in this Certificate of registration is correct at the date of issue. 
 
 
 
Important information 
 
A certificate of registration is issued in South Australia to certify that an employer is registered 
under the Act. This certification is valid until 30 June 2024 or until Zip Heaters (Aust) Pty Ltd ceases 
to be an employer who is required to be registered under the Act. 
  
If there are any errors on this form, please inform ReturnToWorkSA within 30 calendar days. If you 
do not do this, under section 165(6) of the Act a maximum penalty of $5,000 may apply. 
  
A copy of this certificate must be produced within 30 days where requested by a person 
authorised under section 165(8) of the Act.  A maximum penalty of $1,000 under section 165(3) of 
the Act may apply. 
  
A person who fraudulently alters a certificate of registration issued under section 165 of the Act is 
guilty of an offence. A maximum penalty of $25,000 under section 165(5) of the Act may apply. 
  
If you require any further assistance or information, please contact ReturnToWorkSA on 13 18 55 
or by email to info@rtwsa.com.



 

 

 

 

 

21 June 2023 

 

Acquisition of Waterlogic Australia Pty Ltd (Waterlogic) by Osmosis Holdings Australia 1 Pty Ltd (Osmosis)  

This letter is to confirm that Osmosis acquired Waterlogic on 1 December 2022. 

Osmosis is the ultimate Australian parent company of Zip Heaters (Aust.) Pty Ltd (Zip) and Zip Water Services (QLD) 
Pty Ltd (Zip QLD). 

After completion of the acquisition of Waterlogic a decision was made that the majority of employees of Waterlogic 
would be transferred to Zip and thereafter Zip would provide the services necessary for Waterlogic to continue to 
conduct its business.   

A smaller group of specialised Waterlogic service technicians would be transferred to Zip QLD who would then 
provide the services support required for Waterlogic customers in Queensland.   

The transfer of employees and the on-going services arrangement became effective from 1 April 2023. 

Please contact the writer below should you require any further assistance or information. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Alec Waugh 
General Counsel and Company Secretary 
alec.waugh@zipwater.com 

mobile 0419 619 294 
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